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AGENDA 

Procurement Standards Board  
(Reports for 4 Quarter and for Fiscal Year-End) 

July 28, 2015 
 
 
  

Chairman’s Remarks      Mr. Richard Riebeling 

Procurement Division Overview                                                     Mr. Jeff Gossage    

Purchasing Performance Measurements     Mr. Rick Brown 

SBE/SDV and MWBE Program Updates      Ms. Michelle Lane 

MCC Small Business Utilization       Ms. Jasmine Quattlebaum 

Next Meeting Date                                  Ms. Angela Doss 

Adjournment                   Mr. Richard Riebeling 

 

  
 
  
  
 


